
T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  Y O U R
C O N T I N U E D  S U P P O R T

We were so blessed to be able to make it to Mzuzu this month!

Mzuzu is in northern Malawi and is over a 10-hour drive from
where we are living. We had services on Saturday and Sunday
at two different locations there. We were thrilled to be with
amazing people who are so hungry for Jesus. During these
services, eight received the Holy Ghost, and four were
baptized in Jesus’ name!

We also had the privilege to minister at the “Prayer and
Fasting Conferences." One was in Lilongwe at the beginning of
the month, and the other was in Blantyre at the end of the
month. God swept in and moved in a powerful way! The
conference in Blantyre had over 350 people in attendance; 20
people were baptized in Jesus’ name, and there were many
testimonies of healing!
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THE MISSION CONTINUES

We continue to minister in area churches, with Sister
Betterley often teaching and Brother Betterley preaching.
God is pouring out blessings, and people are receiving
the Holy Ghost. We’re also excited for a new small-group
home bible study that we’re starting with some people we
have met in the Warm Heart of Africa!

Please continue to pray for the people of Malawi and for
the necessary funds to continue to travel to the northern
region.

We love and appreciate each of you.

God Bless!


